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  Jordan River Hatchery Friends Group Holding Annual Meeting 
 
Want to have some FUN? The Friends of the Jordan River National Fish Hatchery will be 
holding their 1st “Annual” meeting on Wednesday evening October 24th from 7:00 pm to 
8:30 pm at the hatchery.  The friends are a non profit organization dedicated to assisting 
the hatchery in advancing the hatchery mission of native species rehabilitation.  The 
friends group supports and develops public education programs and events.  The group is 
striving to educate the public about natural resource conservation, protection and 
management. The friends group at the hatchery has developed relationships with partner 
organizations to further this effort.  The public is welcome to attend the meeting.  The 
friends of hatchery are seeking those folks who have an interest and desire to work on 
projects as a group to provide a service to our environment and the people who live in it.  
The hatchery is located 4 miles north of Alba, Michigan 2 miles west of US 131 on 
Turner Rd. Please contact friends group President Bob MacCord at 231-824-3026 or 
Fisheries Biologist Tim Smigielski at 231-584-2461 for further information. 
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